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Dear Parents,

The children have been very busy continuing
their learning on “We’re going on a Bear
Hunt” They have worked very hard on
sequencing the story and made beautiful
pictures showing all the different parts of the
story in the correct order. The children have
been very creative and had fun using clay
and other materials to make bear caves. It
was a bit messy but it was a great activity to
help develop their fine motor skills! Next
week the learning in the classroom will be
focussed on the traditional tale “The
Gingerbread Man.” There will be a big
emphasis on identifying rhyming words in
phonics and the children will also be earning
to retell the story.

Enjoy the weekend!
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MESSAGE FROM THE
TEACHERS:

As the weather is a bit colder please make sure that
you send your child with a jumper or jacket. School
uniform is important so only school colours and no
hoodies.

Next week there will now be 2 stars of the week

from each class. One from group A and one from
group B!

HOME ACTIVITY:

Help your child improve the phonic skills by
getting them to identify different rhyming words.
They can be real words or you can make up silly
words!
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